PMPC Concrete Task Group (TG 3+2) Meeting Minutes

Date: July 14, 2022 Time: 10:00 AM – 11:00 AM Location: Webex/Conference Call

Facilitator: Maged Armanuse

Attendees: George Butorovich, Joseph Dongo, Joseph Harline, Mark Hill, Maged Armanuse, Dulce Rufino Feldman (for Kuo-Wei Lee), Chu Wei, Kelly Lorah, Ian

Sun Chee Fore Not in Attendance:

- 1. Introductions / Welcome
- 2. Industry's bin lists requests
 - a. Charles Stuart is developing and implementing training for contractor and inspector staff.
 - i. Design and Construction of Sustainable Concrete Pavements in Desert Environments
 - Session 1. Concrete Mixtures for Pavement
 - Session 2. Pavement Design and Critical Properties
 - Session 3. Concrete Pavement Inspection and Testing
 - Session 4. Pavement Construction and Performance
 - ii. Environmental Product Declarations (EPDs) for Concrete Pavement
 - iii. Durability of Rapid Strength Concrete
 - iv. Fundamentals of Concrete Pavement Design
 - v. Recent Updates to Section 40
 - vi. Concrete Pavement Inspection Series
 - b. Charles is working on 2 decision documents; dowel basket wire cutting spec changes & SKID testing.
 - c. Dulce is working on fixed value of compressive strength decision document.
- 3. Bin Lists
 - a. Bin lists were reviewed and approved. They will be sent to EC for approval.

Action Items from TG+STG Chairs/Leads Meeting on 06/09/22:

1. Find and route final report for Replace Compaction Method to Determine the Application Rate of Lime for Soil Stabilization to the CTG – <u>Kelly</u>

- 2. Update bin lists, reprioritize, and submit to Kelly for CTG approval 06/17 STGs
- 3. Approve updated bin lists 06/30 CTG

Action Items from TG 3+2 Meeting on 04/22/22:

- Develop a short scoping document on CRCP training; specify what the training will address – <u>Dulce</u>
- 2. Work through the remainder of the Contractor Priorities and update the bin list Dulce and Industry

Action Items from TG+STG Chairs/Leads Meeting on 03/11/22:

- 1. Cause a meeting to occur between Keith, Kuo-Wei, Deepak, Don and Kelly to discuss document Kelly
- 2. Ask Doug on the status of the SOP update Kelly
- Obtain and send documentation to be reviewed prior to the impasse meeting – <u>Kelly</u>
 - a. Cause a meeting to occur to discuss the Performance-Based ASR impasse Kelly
 - i. 06/09 There is a meeting set to occur on 06/10 to clarify language of impasse resolution.

Action Items from TG 3+2 Meeting on 10/13/21:

1. Ask Hamed to send out prioritization of research list to Ken, Mark, and George and confirm prioritization numbers – Keith

Action Items from CT Only Meeting on 08/10/21:

- 1. Have Joe send the Carbon Cure report to everyone <u>Jackie</u>
 - a. 12/08/21: This is on hold pending Carbon Cure data/information